Crandall, Jay

From: Acklin, Tim

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:16 PM
To: Crandall, Jay

Subject: RE: Buzzard Billy's Signs

| officially state that the existing sign located at Buzzard Billy’s does not have to be reviewed by the Heritage
Preservation Commission as its design and placement is grandfathered in.
Should it be altered or changed in any way this determination may change.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Tim Acklin, AICP
Planning Administrator
City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse St

La Crosse, WI 54601
608-789-7391
www.cityoflacrosse.org

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. The email is intended
solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other
use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the sender at acklint@cityoffacrosse.org and
delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Crandall, Jay

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 1:03 PM

To: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Buzzard Billy's Signs

Tim,

Yes | probably should get it in writing that the Buzzard Billy’s Signs would be Grandfathered into acceptance
according to the Historic Preservation Committee.

The new Street Privilege Permit request will need to go to the BPW and they may ask about it. Also, their
request for tables and chairs or dining area in the right of way - would that need to go to this committee?
Thanks

Jay Crandall

CAD/GIS Specialist
Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
608-789-8183
crandalli@cityoflacrosse.org




